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Raman:

Happy New Year to you and your family...extend our best wishes to your father!!

I wanted to write you a quick note earlier, but I was compelled to wait until we received our first
gas bill since the new boiler was installed. (I wanted to make sure our plans to lower costs and not just
get a new boiler had materialized.) You will be happy to know that our $4,000 gas bills are now a thing of
the past! The November 15th through December 15th bill was $1800. I'm not sure how much of that is
lower therms or lower gas prices, but it's happening at a time when we are having record low
temperatures. So I'm convinced we have met our major objective to lower our fuel consumption.

More importantly I wanted to extend my gratefulness in dealing with a contractor that meant what
they said and stood behind their word. Initially I was worried about getting the work completed around
our school schedule and on a timely basis. We never had to wait for a call back or were delayed on a
target date. I just don't see that in the contractors we're use to dealing with. I also appreciate the
professionalism that Mario and his crew showed in the installation process and the completeness in
making sure the boiler ran properly in unison with our air-conditioning equipment and air handlers.

As part of our appreciation, I want you to feel very comfortable in calling me if you ever have
anyone that would like to see our new boiler in operation. I have some great before/after pictures I can
share and I will also make copies of 2008 and 2009 gas bills when they're available.

Lastly, I will reach out to my colleagues at our affiliated churches to see if they need to either
replace their existing boiler or more importantly find a new way to more efficiently heat their facilities. It's
funny, this turned out to be an opportunity to reduce costs rather than the need for a new boiler
necessarily.

Raman, please don't hesitate to call me to arrange a visit to the operation with potential
customers. On behalf of the entire Executive Board, clergy, and congregation accept my deep
appreciation for a complete job well done!

Regards,
Eli Kosanovich

Vice President, Holy Resurrection Serbian Orthodox Cathedral

630 758 1779 office
630 758-1775 fax


